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I am in opposition to SB 715. We should not was $ 10 Million of tax payer dollars for 

high speed rail. Currently, the state budget is over $100 million in the hole, We need 

to restrain spending on big bold unfeasible projects & the studying of such projects. 

The facts are this looks like another money laundering progressive program for their 

cronies. Let's try to solve junkie vagrants that are still camping in our streets & 

committing crimes. If you voided "sanctuary" status which voters NEVER voted in 

favor, you would have more money to spend on projects that benefit all Oregon 

Citizens. 


